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Dear Sir/Madam 

 

5 DAY NOTICE OF INTENT 
 

Re: 020775 URGENT Tree work at Coram Community Campus, 49 Mecklenburgh Square, 

WC1N 2QA 
 

Please add the Ref No: 020775 on all correspondence. 
 

This letter is to inform you of our notice of intent to carry out urgent tree works on T25, T26 and 

T13. T25 and T26 are 2x XXL London Plane Trees and T13 is a XL London Plane.  
 

Some days ago a very large limb fell during the night from T26. This limb struck an adjacent 
building but fortunately caused no damage. Since this time T25 has been making creaking sounds 

of an ominous nature. In addition to this both trees have canopies which are too low over the 
adjacent building site and these branches are interfering with the construction work. T13 also has 

branches obstructing the construction work. 

 
This work is very urgent as there may well be further dangerous limbs overhanging the busy 

driveway and building site. 
 

All relevant documentation has been attached to this letter via email including what tree work we 

intend to do on all three trees. If you need any additional information please feel free to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 

Bradley Holden 
CSG Usher’s Ltd 

 
 


